
Tropics Residents’ Club 

Special General Meeting 

September 26, 2017 

 The meeting was called to order by President Richard Stoll at 7 pm in the Club House. 

He said the purpose of the special meeting was to find out if the residents of the Tropics 

wanted Bingo in the Park. He said insurance is ready to purchase, paid out of Bingo funds, and 

Millennium has approved. 

The vote was called. It was unanimous to have Bingo in the park. 

Art Lipton moved and Dave Hughes seconded the motion to adjourn. The motion passed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 pm 

Submitted by acting Secretary, Richard Stoll 

 


